Surry Power Station, Units 1 and 2
Application for Renewed Operating Licenses
Appendix C Appendix E - Environmental Report

Dominion Generation
5000 Dominion Boulevard, Glen Allen, VA 23060

January 25, 2001

Mr. Eric Davis

US Department of the Interior
Fish & Wildlife Service
Ecological Services

6669 Short Lane

Gloucester, VA 23061

Re:  Dominion’s Surry and North Anna Power Stations Nuclear License Renewal

Dear Mr. Davis:

This correspondence follows recent telephone conversations that you have had with Dr. Jud White of
Dominion’s Environmental Policy and Compliance Department, about nuclear license renewal for Surry
and North Anna Power Stations. Please find enclosed for your review Draft Environmental Reports for
the license renewal application, one for each station, and a copy of previous Fish and Wildlife Service
correspondence.

Following the correspondence from Ms. Mayne (April 27, 2000), Dominion has been working with the
appropriate Commonwealth of Virginia agencies to discuss select Environmental Report issues. There is
a meeting tentatively scheduled in early February 2001 to receive comments from those agencies’
reviews. You are also invited to attend that meeting. We can correspond again to confirm your interest
as that meeting date gets set. If you prefer to comment without attending the meeting in Richmond,
receiving those comments or questions are welcome as well.

We regard our cooperative relationships with jurisdictional agencies such as yours important in meeting
regulatory requirements and shared objectives. Your interest and active participation in our license
renewal efforts and potentially with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) later this year are
appreciated.

Should you have questions regarding any of the enclosed information, please contact me at 804/273-
2170, or Dr. Jud White at 804/273-2948.

Thank you for your attention to the matters presented herein.

Sincerely,
)5 Cary
Tony Banks, MPH, CHMM

Cc: J. W. White, EP&C
LR file
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Pamela F. Faggert j
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8 Hy
Vice President and Chief Environmental Officer D°m|n|°“
5000 Dominion Boulevard, Glen Allen, VA 23060
Phone: 804-273-3467

November 13, 2000

Mr. Frank Fulgham, Program Manager

Office of Plant and Pest Services

Virginia Department of Agriculture and
Consumer Services

P.O. Box 1163

Richmond, VA 23218

Re: Meeting at Dominion Generation (Virginia Power) to discuss
Surry and North Anna Power Stations Nuclear License Renewal

Dear Mr. Fulgham:

This correspondence follows recent telephone conversations about nuclear license renewal for Surry and
North Anna Power Stations. Your attendance is requested at an informational luncheon meeting,
scheduled for December 12,2000, at Dominion’s Innsbrook Technical Center in Glen Allen, Virginia
(directions are enclosed). The primary focus of the meeting is to discuss environmental requirements
for license renewal and potential expectations of state agencies. Your attendance at this meeting and
active participation in our license renewal efforts with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
are considered vital to the application process, and are appreciated.

Dominion Generation will submit an application for renewal of the Surry and North Anna operating
licenses next summer, 2001. A key component of the application is an Environmental Report that
addresses specific issues, and which also pertains to your agency’s interests and functions. We regard
our cooperative relationships with jurisdictional agencies such as yours important in meeting regulatory
requirements and shared objectives.

In preparation of the meeting and for your review, please find enclosed written sections of the
Environmental Reports that apply to your area of responsibility. Additional components of these reports
will be presented and reviewed at the meeting.

Should you have questions regarding any of the enclosed information prior to December 12, please
contact Mr. Tony Banks at 804/273-2170, or Mr. Jud White at 804/273-2948. If you are unable to
attend, or you would like to bring an additional staff member to the meeting, we request that you notify
us to accommodate meal planning.

Thank you for your attention to the matters presented herein.

Sincerely,

P. F. Faggert

Enclosures: List of Attendees
Directions to Innsbrook
«/ ER documentation

11-00 agency mtg.ltr.doc 11/08/00
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Agency attendees:

Company attendees:

-Mr. John Davey, Director
Dept. of Conservation and Recreation

-Ms. Ethel Eaton, Archeologist Senior
Dept. of Historic Resources

-Mr. Frank Fulgham, Program Manager
Dept. of Agriculture and Consumer Services

-Mr. Robert Grabb, Chief

Virginia Marine Resources Commission

-Mr. Joe Hassell, Environmental Manager

Dept. of Environmental Quality

-Mr. Robert Hicks, Director
Dept. of Health

-Ms. Ellie Irons, Program Manager
Dept. of Environmental Quality

-Mr. Charlie Sledd, Director
Dept. of Game and Inland Fisheries

-Mr. Bill Corbin, Project Manager
License Renewal Project

-Mr. Mike Henig, Supervisor
License Renewal Project

-Mr. Jud White, Manager
Environmental Policy and Compliance

-Mr. Rick Zuercher, Manager
Nuclear Public Affairs

-Mr. Tony Banks, Environmental Lead
License Renewal Project

-Mr. Jon Cudworth, Consultant
License Renewal Project

-Mr. David R. Lewis, Counsel
License Renewal Project

-Ms. Leslie Hartz, Vice President
Nuclear Engineering and Services

-Mr. William Matthews, Vice President
Nuclear Operations

-Mr. Carter Cooke, Environmental Compliance Coordinator

North Anna Power Station

-Mr. Mike Holland, Environmental Compliance Coordinator

Surry Power Station

-Mr. David Brickley, Agency Director
Dept. of Conservation and Recreation

-Mr. David Paylor, Program Coordinator

Dept. of Environmental Quality

-Mr. Alexander Wise, Director
Dept. of Historic Resources

-Mr. Bill Woodfin, Director
Dept. of Game and Inland Fisheries

11-00 agency mtg.ltr.doc 11/08/00
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Dominion Generation (Virginia Power) Nuclear License Renewal Luncheon Meeting

Time: 11:00 to 2:00

Location: Innsbrook Technical Center Ground Floor Conference Room A

Directions to Innsbrook:

From Richmond via I-64 West -

First exit past Gaskins Rd, Exit onto Broad St (250 E) back toward Richmond, Make first left at the
traffic light onto Dominion Blvd, Follow the road around the S-curve to enter the center Parking Lot near

the flagpoles.

Enter the central glass doors, proceed to the Security Desk, where they will direct you to the Ground
Floor Conference Room A.

From Richmond via Broad St (250 W) —
Proceed past main entrance road to Innsbrook (Cox Rd) to the next traffic light (Dominion Blvd), Make
right onto Dominion Blvd, Follow the road around the S-curve to enter the center Parking Lot near the

flagpoles.

Enter the central glass doors, proceed to the Security Desk, where they will direct you to the Ground
Floor Conference Room A.

11-00 agency mtg ltr.doc 11/08/00
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Pamela F. Faggert s .0 ¥
Vice President and Chief Environmental Officer Domlnlon
5000 Dominion Boulevard, Glen Allen. VA 23060

Phone: 804-273-3467

November 13, 2000

Mr. John Davey, Director

Planning and Recreation Resources

Virginia Department of Conservation and Recreation
203 Governor Street, Suite 326

Richmond, VA 23219

Re: Meeting at Dominion Generation (Virginia Power) to discuss
Surry and North Anna Power Stations Nuclear License Renewal

Dear Mr. Davey:

This correspondence follows recent telephone conversations about nuclear license renewal for Surry and
North Anna Power Stations. Your attendance is requested at an informational luncheon meeting,
scheduled for December 12, 2000, at Dominion’s Innsbrook Technical Center in Glen Allen, Virginia
(directions are enclosed). The primary focus of the meeting is to discuss environmental requirements
for license renewal and potential expectations of state agencies. Your attendance at this meeting and
active participation in our license renewal efforts with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
are considered vital to the application process, and are appreciated.

Dominion Generation will submit an application for renewal of the Surry and North Anna operating
licenses next summer, 2001. A key component of the application is an Environmental Report that
addresses specific issues, and which also pertains to your agency’s interests and functions. We regard
our cooperative relationships with jurisdictional agencies such as yours important in meeting regulatory
requirements and shared objectives.

In preparation of the meeting and for your review, please find enclosed written sections of the
Environmental Reports that apply to your area of responsibility. Additional components of these reports
will be presented and reviewed at the meeting.

Should you have questions regarding any of the enclosed information prior to December 12, please
contact Mr. Tony Banks at 804/273-2170, or Mr. Jud White at 804/273-2948. 1f you are unable to
attend, or you would like to bring an additional staff member to the meeting, we request that you notify
us to accommodate meal planning.

Thank you for your attention to the matters presented herein.

Sincerel 6
P \’ Q‘W\Q\:V

P. F. Faggert

Enclosures: List of Attendees
Directions to Innsbrook
v ER documentation

11-00 agency mtg.ltr.doc 11/08/00

Page C-22



Appendix C

Surry Power Station, Units 1 and 2

Application for Renewed Operating Licenses

Appendix E - Environmental Report

Agency attendees:

Company attendees:

Ce:

-Mr. John Davey, Director
Dept. of Conservation and Recreation

-Ms. Ethel Eaton, Archeologist Senior
Dept. of Historic Resources

-Mr, Frank Fulgham, Program Manager
Dept. of Agriculture and Consumer Services

-Mr. Robert Grabb, Chief
Virginia Marine Resources Commission

-Mr. Joe Hassell, Environmental Manager
Dept. of Environmental Quality

-Mr. Robert Hicks, Director
Dept. of Health

-Ms. Ellie Irons, Program Manager
Dept. of Environmental Quality

-Mr. Charlie Sledd, Director
Dept. of Game and Inland Fisheries

-Mr. Bill Corbin, Project Manager
License Renewal Project

-Mr. Mike Henig, Supervisor
License Renewal Project

-Mr. Jud White, Manager
Environmental Policy and Compliance

-Mr. Rick Zuercher, Manager
Nuclear Public Affairs

-Mr. Tony Banks, Environmental Lead
License Renewal Project

-Mr. Jon Cudworth, Consultant
License Renewal Project

-Mr. David R. Lewis, Counsel
License Renewal Project

-Ms. Leslie Hartz, Vice President
Nuclear Engineering and Services

-Mr. William Matthews, Vice President
Nuclear Operations

-Mr. Carter Cooke, Environmental Compliance Coordinator

North Anna Power Station

-Mr. Mike Holland, Environmental Compliance Coordinator

Surry Power Station

-Mr. David Brickley, Agency Director
Dept. of Conservation and Recreation

-Mr. David Paylor, Program Coordinator
Dept. of Environmental Quality

-Mr. Alexander Wise, Director
Dept. of Historic Resources

-Mr. Bill Woodfin, Director
Dept. of Game and Inland Fisheries

11-00 agency mtg.ltr.doc 11/08/00
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Dominion Generation (Virginia Power) Nuclear License Renewal Luncheon Meeting

Time: 11:00 to 2:00

Location: Innsbrook Technical Center Ground Floor Conference Room A

Directions to Innsbrook:

From Richmond via I-64 West -

First exit past Gaskins Rd, Exit onto Broad St (250 E) back toward Richmond, Make first left at the
traffic light onto Dominion Blvd, Follow the road around the S-curve to enter the center Parking Lot near

the flagpoles.

Enter the central glass doors, proceed to the Security Desk, where they will direct you to the Ground
Floor Conference Room A.

From Richmond via Broad St (250 W) —
Proceed past main entrance road to Innsbrook (Cox Rd) to the next traffic light (Dominion Blvd), Make
right onto Dominion Blvd, Follow the road around the S-curve to enter the center Parking Lot near the

flagpoles.

Enter the central glass doors, proceed to the Security Desk, where they will direct you to the Ground
Floor Conference Room A.

11-00 agency mug.ltr.doc 11/08/00
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